
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Puffins 

Good Work Jude Jarmy. Gold Stars Fern Sibley and Lewis Irvine.  

Silver Badge Sydney Thorpe. 

Owls 

Good Work  Kira  Cheng.  Gold Stars Benjamin Ashworth and Olivia Knowles.  

Flamingos 

Good Work  Evelyn Brooks and Fletcher Osborne.  Gold Stars Finley Field and Ellison Edwards. 

Eagles 

Awards  for Eagles Class will be given out next week. 

Toucans 

Good Work  Mary Squires and Abbi Lewis.  Gold Stars  Blessing Muzire, Freddie Brooks, 

Samuel Parkings and Gabriela Zattini. 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 97.9%  Owls 100% Flamingos 93.4%  Eagles 98.3%  Toucans 95.3% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 97%  

 
 

Manor Lakes Residential Please note that full and final payment for the trip is due by 30th 

April.  There will be a parents’ meeting on Monday 4th June at 2 p.m. to advise you of the final 

arrangements. 
 

  
 

Year 2 Will be sitting statutory tests in May.  Mrs Sharpe will be working with small groups 

of children at the appropriate time – as part of normal classroom practise.  Many children will 

not realise they have taken a test.  All assessments will be shared with parents later in the 

term.  

 
 

Paid Afterschool Club The children will be carrying out mini science challenges in 

afterschool club next week.  There will be no extra charge for this. 
 

 
 

School Class Photos – Please ensure that your child brings a school jumper or cardigan into 

school on that day.  A named brush or comb would also be useful. 
 

 

 

 

27th April 

2018 Friday Bulletin  



 

School Uniform Could you please ensure that all items of uniform are fully named.  We have 

a large box of clothing in the Office with no names on.  This will be destroyed at the end of 

half term if it is not claimed.  Please pop into the Office if you think you child is missing an 

item of uniform. 
 

 
 

EDP Sports for schools Could you please check down the back of the sofa if you have any 

more EDP tokens! We have to submit the total number collected by 15th May.  The box is at 

Reception for you to place the tokens in.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

Finnbar’s Day 4th May. We understand that it may not be easy to dress up as a Star Wars 

character so your child may wish to dress up as any other space character/action hero/inspiring 

male or female for a voluntary donation of £1.00 
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Bawburgh Youth Club – 27th April  

Finnbar’s Day -  4th May 

Monday 7th May – School closed – Bank Holiday  
 

  


